
 

 

Szeged, 19.06.2023. 

Letter of condolence 

 

 

We were saddened to hear that the dean of the Department of Social Studies at The 

Pontifical University of John Paul II in Krakow, Rev. Prof. Dr. Hab. Michał Drożdż, passed 

away. Prof. Drożdż has always paid close attention to the cooperation between our 

department and the UPJP2’s Communication and Media Institute. The drivers of this 

collaboration are Dr. Katarzyna Drag and Dr. Piotr Drag. Through them we had the 

honor to welcome Porf. Drożdż in Szeged. After getting to know the Department of 

Communication and Media Studies of the University of Szeged, he saw a significant 

perspective in the further development of joint relations. In this spirit, we plan to 

continue our cooperation, thereby also remembering Rev. Prof. Dr. Hab. Michał 

Drożdż's helpful support. 
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